
     
Friday 21st March 2025

Meet the Teacher - Spring 2025
Over 70%+ of parents/carers have now booked their Meet the Teacher meeting on Weduc.
These meetings will run in the mornings or afternoons of week beginning 24th March. 
The portal will close on Sunday 23rd March at 5pm. Please make your 
appointment as early as possible...and don’t forget to pop the
date/time in your diary. 
We look forward to welcoming you into the school. 

What has been happening this week?
This week our Year 6 children have really
impressed us with how they have tackled
their Mock SATs tests. The amazing Year 6
team have prepared them very well, both
academically and mentally. The children
were determined, resilient and focused
throughout the whole week. We also want
to thank the staff across the school for
pulling together to release adults to
support when needed. A real team effort!                                                           

What is happening next week?
Next week is our Parent/Teacher meetings -
have you booked your appointment?
On Monday, our Year 4 children will take part in
a Viking workshop.
Also next week, our Year 2 children will be
visiting The Ragged School Museum as part of
their learning about The Victorians. Thank you
to all the parents/carers who have volunteered
to go and support. 

Newsletter
Have you booked your Meet the

Teacher meeting? If not....do it today!

Something Wonderful to Celebrate
These children have been praised this week for their
wonderful learning and behaviour in school. 

Attendance and Punctuality

Some Important Dates - Spring Term



Important Dates

27 March - Preloved book & toy sale
4 July - Brindishe Green Summer Fair
Date TBC - Summer Term Coffee Morning
7 September - Brindishe Friends run The Big Half

A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

The Big Half - 7 September 2025
Once again this year, the BFG has secured 25 places
for September's Big Half. We invite any runners in our
school community to join us on 7 September to run a
half marathon and raise money for the school. Last
year's amazing team raised over £3,200 for the school -
we'd love to beat that this year!
 
We are looking for runners who will actively help us to
spread the word and fundraise for this event. If you are
interested, email Hayley at bfgsocials@gmail.com.
For more information visit
https://www.letsdothis.com/gb/e/2025-the-big-half-
229483

Toy, book & cake sale - 27 March 2025
Our pre-loved toy and book sale is on Thursday 27 March after school. It's free entry, with most
items 50p or £1 - come along and grab a bargain. There will also be CAKES!

All the money we raise goes directly towards resources and activities for the children of Brindishe
Green. If you can support us by bringing cakes and bakes (home-made or shop-bought) for us
to sell, please bring them to school on the morning of the sale. We are also still looking for
volunteers to help out on the afternoon of the sale; if you would like to get involved, please email
bfgsocials@gmail.com.

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/brindishegreen/?searchSessionId=ebe37c20-7904-44fd-9a39-5376524d74d4
https://linktr.ee/brindishefriendsgroup
http://www.letsdothis.com/gb/e/2025-the-big-half-229483
http://www.letsdothis.com/gb/e/2025-the-big-half-229483
mailto:bfgsocials@gmail.com

